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Richardson County Board discusses redistricting

(KLZA)-- Richardson County Commissioners reviewed the proposed redistricting
for the County Commission Districts when they met with a representative of
gWorks Tuesday.

The proposals are based on the 2020 U.S. Census data. Commissioners will
continue to review the proposals but must make a final decision on the boundaries
prior to the December 30 deadline.

Sheriff Rick Hardesty and Commissioners met via teleconference with Curtis
Field of Prochaska and Associates to address items needing to be completed
before continuing with the proposed plans for an addition to the current jail
facility.

The annual Verification of Emergency Plan Letters of Agreement with the
Nebraska Public Power District were reviewed with Emergency Manager Brian
Kirkendall. The Board voted to authorize the Chairman to sign the letter of
agreement with NPPD, owners of the Cooper Nuclear Power plant near
Brownville to maintain a Radiological Emergency Response Plan.
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